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2017 Pride Grand Nationals Send-Off




November 6, 2017 • Memorial Stadium • Broken Arrow, OK 

8:00 pm

Gates Open to stadium
8:30 pm

Seating Area Opens
8:45 pm
Good evening ladies and gentlemen! Welcome to Broken Arrow’s Memorial Stadium for the Pride of Broken Arrow Grand Nationals Send-Off Performance!  The Broken Arrow Pride started their road to Grand Nationals over 5 months ago.  During the course of that time, The Pride has received many honors, including being named the Bands of America 2017 St. Louis Super-Regional Champion and the OBA State Champion for the 16th consecutive year.
Tonight you will witness the final performance, in the State of Oklahoma, of the Pride’s award-winning show titled:  “Age of Discovery:  The Return to Xeno”.
Tomorrow night, the members of the Pride of Broken Arrow will depart for Indianapolis, Indiana for the 2017 Bands of America Grand National Championships.  Held in Lucas Oil Stadium, the preliminary competition will begin Thursday and Friday featuring a total of 100 bands representing 22 different states.  30 of the top-scoring bands will move to the Semifinals competition, taking place Saturday morning and afternoon.  At the conclusion of Semifinals, the twelve 2017 Grand National Finalist bands will be announced.  The Grand National Finalist bands will perform Saturday evening.

PAUSE
The PRIDE and Broken Arrow Neighbors have partnered, now for 11 years, in a mission to secure food items for the agency's stockroom and pantry.  As a show of appreciation to the community of Broken Arrow, the PRIDE has dedicated this send-off performance to their supporters.  Over the past several years, Broken Arrow Neighbors' has received approximately 12,000 food items from this event.  Next to a performance given by PRIDE, this donation is "true music to BA Neighbor’s ears!"

According to BA Neighbors:  "This partnership could not come at a better time as the agency is preparing to assemble Thanksgiving Food Baskets for nearly 300 financially disadvantaged Broken Arrow and Coweta residents.  The "gift" that PRIDE gives to Broken Arrow Neighbors in canned food items, goes a very long way in restocking our depleted shelves.  We are truly fortunate to receive this type of support.”

PAUSE
The Pride of Broken Arrow would like thank our “Feed the Pride” Sponsors for the 2017 season.  We would like to encourage the band patrons here to support these fine restaurants by eating there often and thanking them for their support of the Pride of Broken Arrow.  They are:
· Charlie’s Chicken

· Los Cabos

· Oklahoma Joe’s BBQ

· Chick-fil-a - Broken Arrow
· Raisin’ Canes
· Arby’s

· Santa Fe Cattle Company

· Olive Garden Italian Restaurant

And

· Mazzio’s
Let’s give a round of applause for these sponsors!

PAUSE
At this time, we would like to take an opportunity to introduce our Pride of Broken Arrow Marching Band staff.

· Director of Bands at Broken Arrow High School; Darrin Davis

· Program Designer and Color Guard Director; Wes Cartwright

· Pride Director and Associate Director of Bands; Kelli Pence
· Pride Director, Percussion Designer; Adam Wiencken
· Pride Director and High School Band Director; Kyle Smith
· Pride Director and Director of Bands at the Freshman Academy; James Morrison
· Pride Director and Director of Bands at the Freshman Academy; Trey Lack
· Color Guard Instructors; Noren Davison, Sarah Rillo (Rill-E-O), Bre Shepherd and Lindsay Kusmierczak (Kooz-mer-zack)
· Visual Consultant and Instructor; Jordan Lalama

· Intern Teacher; Jason Reznicek (Rez-ni-check)

· Brass and Visual Instructor for the Pride; Ceth Barnett

· Percussion Instructors; Moose Davis, Trevor Downey, Zac Barnard, Zac Simons and Thomas Young
· Choreographer; Jim Moore

· Music Designer; Donald Hill
· Percussion Designer; Jim Wunderlich

· Visual Designer; Leon May

Join me in thanking the talented and dedicated staff that give so much to our students of the Broken Arrow Marching Band!

The Pride Marching Band is supported by:

· Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Janet Dunlop
· Principal of Broken Arrow Sr. High School; Ms. Elizabeth Burns
· Executive Director of Fine Arts; Dr. Richard Dale
· And, a dedicated Board of Education

Please join me in a show of appreciation for these individuals and their guidance that provides a clear framework for success for OUR Pride of Broken Arrow.

Ladies and Gentlemen, please welcome Mr. Darrin Davis.

[Darrin Davis to make a few remarks]
PAUSE
The following performance will mark the first full presentation of the 2017 program titled “Age of Discovery:  The Return to Xeno”.  For more than 5 months the members and staff of the Pride of Broken Arrow have spent countless hours preparing this state-of-the-art production worthy of competing on a national stage.  The Bands of America Grand National Championships, often referred to as the “Super Bowl of Marching Band Competitions,” is held at Lucas Oil Stadium in Indianapolis, IN.  

For those of you not able to attend the event in Indianapolis, Bands of America offers a live WebCast of the entire Grand National Championship.  Visit the Bands of America website at www.MusicForAll.org for more details.
There are a total of 3 bands from Oklahoma competing in this year’s edition of Grand Nationals.  We encourage everyone to show their support for all our Oklahoma neighbor bands as they perform at Grand Nationals.  

Here are the Preliminary performance times for each of our Oklahoma Bands.  Keep in mind that Grand Nationals is in Indianapolis, which is in the Eastern Time Zone.

· Broken Arrow HS performs Thursday at 3:15pm Eastern / 2:15pm Central
· Union HS performs Thursday at 4:15pm Eastern / 3:15 Central

· Owasso HS performs Friday at 7:00am Eastern / 6:00am Central
PAUSE
SEND-OFF PERFORMANCE OF “Age of Discovery:  The Return to Xeno”

BOA-style announcement (on cue from Adam Wiencken):
Larry Clark to Announce
Joining us from Broken Arrow, Oklahoma; please welcome the Broken Arrow High School Marching Band!

Broken Arrow’s musical selections include the following, titled:  “Age of Discovery:  The Return to Xeno”
Bands of America is proud to present, in Grand National performance, drum majors, Tad Berryhill, Maddie Holiman, Kamden Minor and Whalen Phipps and the “Pride of Broken Arrow!”

*********************************************************************

(At show’s conclusion/drum major salute):
Larry Clark to Announce
The Broken Arrow High School Marching Band!
The Broken Arrow band program is celebrating 88 years of combining music education and performance excellence.  The Broken Arrow marching band is a 25-time OBA State Marching Band Champion, as well as receiving the Oklahoma Secondary Schools “Sweepstakes Award” over 100 times.  The Broken Arrow Band has a proud heritage that includes the Sudler Shield and appearances in the Rose & Presidential Inaugural Parades.  The Broken Arrow bands have performed at the Midwest Clinic, the Music For All National Concert Band Festival and Carnegie Hall.  Broken Arrow is an 12-time Grand National Finalist, and is the 2006, 2011 & 2015 Bands of America Grand National Champion.
Ladies and Gentlemen, the Broken Arrow High School Marching Band!
*********************************************************************

Ladies and Gentlemen, let’s give another hand to the 2017 Pride of Broken Arrow! If you are not able to attend the Grand National Championships, don’t forget to visit BrokenArrowPride.com and MusicForAll.org for frequent updates including scores, pictures and streaming video. Thank you for your attendance at tonight’s Grand National Send-Off!  Drive home safely!
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